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Season Greetings to You and Your Family
A reminder that this will be the final edition of the
Community Connection until Friday, January 11th. | thank
you for taking the time each week to read about some of
the great events that take place in our community every
EVA

During this busy holiday season, | hope you are finding
time to gather with family, friends, and those you care
about to celebrate and share.

| would like to take this opportunity and thank you for
giving me the privilege to serve as your representative in
the State Senate.

As always, please know that | will be here and ready to
assist you, and if your ever need my help, please feel free
to contact my office.

Honoring Youth For
Their Contributions to

Our Community
Recently, | attend an event
where the Greece Rotary
recognized outstanding youth
in our community.
Congratulations to all the
young men and women on your distinction and thank you
for making contributions to our community. Best wishes

»

and continued success for all you do inside, and outside, of

the classroom! The young men and women are Joseph
Miller, Vanessa Whitt, Kyle Besser, Julia Kostin, Patrick
Barry, Nathan Christensen, Bianca Sansone, Elijah
VanOrman, Jordan Coolidge, and Timmy Webster.
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Out and About

Upcoming Events

On Saturday, January 5th, |
am hosting an E-Recycling
Event from 9:00 a.m. until
2:00 p.m. at Monroe County’s
ecopark, 10 Avion Drive. For
more information on this
E-Recycling Event, please
visit my website at
www.robach.nysenate.gov.

Wednesday, January 9th,
Governor Andrew Cuomo will
deliver his annual State of the
State Address, beginning at
1:30 p.m. Visit my Facebook
page on January 9th for direct
links to watch this address.

Saturday, January 12th, Youth
As Resources will holds it
2013 Grant Cycle Kick-Off
Celebration from 1:00 until
3:00 p.m. at the Strong
National Museum of Play.

| hope you and your family
have a very Merry Christmas
and a safe and Happy New
Year!

(585) 225-3650
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